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From: Sasha Stollman <blackkiwibnb@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 10 September 2021 1:49 pm
To: Scully, Lloyds
Cc: Maaike Veenkamp
Subject: Re: Hearing Panel's Minute 9 - Expert witness conferencing - Proposed Plan Change 

4: Short-term accommodation
Attachments: image003.png

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Lloyds Scully  
 
I am writing to withdraw my submission.  
 
Having read thru recent reports, evidence, addenda and minutes I've concluded the hearing is being 
conducted on quite a high level. I feel confident my evidence in this context will be covered by Airbnb's all-
encompassing submission and believe more weight will be given to our concerns when presented succinctly. 
I remain committed to our group's views on the invaluable contributions made by short-term 
accommodation to the local economy and to the health of our local communities. I sincerely hope CCC will 
recognise that our ability to continue making these contributions will be hamstrung by their proposed plan 
change. 
 
Kind regards 
Sasha Stollman  
 
 
 

 

Dear Submitters,

After receiving the additional economic evidence and addendum to the s42A planner’s report, the Panel 
has issued the attached Minute 9 – Expert witness conferencing for Proposed Plan Change 4: Short-term 
accommodation. This will be uploaded to the website this morning.

Kind regards,

Lloyds Scully
Statutory Administration Advisor 
City  Planning (E)

 




